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Time to Update Your New Jersey Unemployment and 
Disability Benefits Poster
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The New Jersey Department of Labor just updated its mandatory Unemployment 
Compensation and Temporary Disability Benefits Poster (PR-1), which New Jersey 
employers should post immediately. The poster’s main revision was to modify the 
instructions for obtaining state plan disability applications from the agency’s website.

Note: This article was published in the February 2014 issue of the New Jersey eAuthority.
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